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Welcome to St Mary's, Linton

Pewsheet for week commencing - Sunday 22 Sept 2019

Ordinary time (Harvest Festival Service -Together with God)

Sunday 22 Sept - Fourteenth Sunday after Trinity: Amos 8:4-7  Luke16:1-13

8am: Malcolm Guite. 10am Nicola Collard/Cathy Watts. (Next Sunday - Ministry Sunday; St Michael & All 

Angels: Genesis 28:10-17; John 1:47-51 )

Harvest display in church - if you have fruit, veg, flowers or greenery for the 

Harvest display, please bring these to church by 10am if possible on Saturday, 

21 September. Lian has kindly offered to arrange the display. Cans and dried 

goods etc can be brought to the Together with God Harvest Festival Service at 

10am on Sunday, 22 September. 

Macmillan Coffee morning. Nichols Court. Adm. £2 inc coffee & cakes.  10.30am

Prayer meeting. Pavilion. cathy.watts@stmaryslinton.org.uk8.30-9.30am

5.30-6.30pm

King of Glory – King of Peace. Festival Service in King’s College Chapel. 

Archdeaconry of Cambridge Church Music Society. Members of St Mary's choir 

are singing. All welcome in the congregation.  David Parry-Smith.

By 10am

12 noon Harvest Bring and Share Lunch in the Pavilion.  All welcome.

7.30pm

Hadstock Silver Band concert at St Mary's organised by Friend's of St Mary's. 

"Music for an Autumn Evening" including marches and medleys at St Mary's. 

Tickets: £10 adults; £5 children under 13yrs from Chris Morse 891616 or 

Margaret Cox 891231 or email ctmorse@me.com

Parkinson’s UK is holding a fundraising walk at Wandlebury. Rosemary Read 

invites you to join her on the walk in memory of Richard.  Contact Rosemary  on 

892005 or visit parkinsons.org.uk/events/walk-parkinsons-wandlebury-country-

park

11am

7 for 7.30pm
St Mary Shudy Camps Harvest Supper. Please bring drink and glasses. Tickets 

£12.50 from Cathy Bogg 01799 585975/Ian Fisher  01799 585977

All Saints Castle Camps - Come & Sing. Including Songs from the Shows. 2.30-

4.50pm - Practice. 4.50pm - Tea (Book in Advance - Bar available) 5.30pm - 

Concert for Family and Friends. Adults £10 Children £5 Family (up to 2 Adults 

plus Children) Max £25. Tea £3 per person (available for non-singers). Call Ian 

01799 585977 or email ian.fisher@btclick.com. 

www.facebook.com/groups/Bode150

2.30pm

Licensed Lay Ministry (LLM) Licensing service at Ely Cathedral. Lindi Kent from 

Castle Camps will be licensed at this service. Please pray for her as she starts 

her ministry. All welcome at the service.

Rector's letter September 2019 - this is on the website. Also paper copies at the back of church.

After 10am 

service

Ministry Sunday - Join Maggie and colleagues for refreshments after the service 

to celebrate her 40 years of Ministry.

Prayer for the sick: The list of those we pray for will be refreshed on the 1st Sunday every month. Please 

ensure you put names of those to be prayed for on the clipboard sheet in church in the preceding week. Of 

course, other names can be added at any point in the month.

Team Rector - Revd Canon Dr Margaret Guite 01223 890273 or rector@stmaryslinton.org.uk

Website - www.stmaryslinton.org.uk and Facebook



To add to the pewsheet, or to receive it by email, contact Anne: admin@stmaryslinton.org.uk. Information 

for pewsheet to be received by 11am Thursday.

PCC Meeting Dates for 2019-2020: Mon 9 Sept, Thurs 14 Nov, Mon 13 Jan, Thurs 12 Mar. 

Yannick Auckland plans to walk part of the Camino Frances from 9 September. You can follow her journey 

with prayers and donations to Alzheimer's Research or Cancer Research. Contact 

Yannick.auckland@btinternet.com to donate or for link: Follow Yannick's Camino Pilgrimage.

Messy Church on 3rd Sunday. Can you help? Help us move church furniture back into position at 5.45pm for 

approx. 30 minutes. Commit to make cake twice a year. Pray!  Join us!! We need new companions on our 

messy journey – talk to Sarah Thorne or one of the Messy Church team.
Improving links with the church and Infants school. One way in which you can get involved is to volunteer as 

a reader. Contact Emma Hicks in reception if you are interested. Nicola Collard

Church Cleaning - After many years of successfully organising the Cleaning Rota, Linda Read has retired, and I 

am taking on this role. I have contacted most of those already involved and this is a appeal for more 

volunteers, please. I plan to 'divide' the church in to five or six sections, so areas will be smaller and more 

manageable. If we can recruit enough people it should mean that individual duties should not come round 

that often. Jo George. jogeorge68@aol.com or tel 894964.

New Contacts list for St Mary's - If you have a stmaryslinton.org.uk email address and wish to be listed as a 

contact at St Mary's let me know your St Mary's email address and I will add you to the new list. If you want 

to be listed you must have a stmaryslinton.org.uk email address as there will not be any personal email 

addresses on the updated list. This is for governance reasons. If you need an address, please request from 

me and I will make arrangements. Also confirm phone no if you wish this to be included. Thank you. Anne 

Parry-Smith. Admin@stmaryslinton.org.uk

Haverhill Foodbank. Shortages this week - Tinned potatoes; Jam; Sponge pudding; Custard; Tinned tomatoes; 

Coffee; Fruit Juice cartons; Sugar. Also, Strong Plastic Bags; Pillows; Single Duvets; Double Duvets; Double 

Duvet Cover Sets. Any item that you buy, please ensure a long use by date. Thanks. 

Confirmation. Please contact Maggie is you are interested in being confirmed. She plans to start classes in 

September. Confimation Service Saturday, 23 November at Ely Cathedral.

Weekly reading leaflets (red tops). Please take one with you after the 10am service if you wish.

Symonds House Chapel. Service at 11am on 2nd Monday of the month from 9 Sept. Maggie needs helpers 

preferable regularly to assist residents when they come to the service. No wheelchair pushing involved. 

Please let Maggie know if you can help. Occasional help also appreciated. 

Space for the Spirit - Tuesday 29th October (last Tuesday of the month) at 7.30pm. The theme is Trust. 

Contact Molly Warrington for further information. 

Choir music desks - The choir are delighted to have received the new choir music desks which we hope will 

work well for the music group too this Sunday. We are very grateful to the Friends of St Mary's and to 

Andrew Gore, Chair of the Fabric Committee who have made this possible. The carved frontals which the 

choir used previously have now been moved to the rearranged Resurrection Chapel . We need to see how 

this  works. Please take time to get used to the new arrangements before coming to a fixed view. We will of 

course consult at a later date. Maggie Guite.

Holy Land Pilgrimage at half-term February 2020. Diocese of Peterborough is offering families with school 

age children and above the opportunity of a lifetime to travel to the Holy Land. Revd Canon Sarah Brown, 

Thank you to all for the good wishes, cards and flowers for our Diamond Wedding, and a special thanks to 

Pam for a magnificent cake. Alan and Monica Clarkson.

Have you heard about Give as you Live? Enables one off or repeat monthly donations online e.g. from online 

shopping. Also fundraising pages can be set up for those seeking sponsorship e.g. for  special event. So far, 

£403.67 has been raised for St Mary's through this scheme. More information to follow or contact Molly 

Warrington. Web: www.donate.giveasyoulive.com

Lost & found - an earring (with turquoise stone) was found in church last Sunday. Please contact Anne Parry-

Smith admin@stmaryslinton.org.uk

Team Rector - Revd Canon Dr Margaret Guite 01223 890273 or rector@stmaryslinton.org.uk

Website - www.stmaryslinton.org.uk and Facebook


